
 

Notice of Water Service Line Material Confirmation 

July, 2023 

Dear Manasquan Resident: 

INTRODUCTION 

In July 2021, New Jersey enacted Public Law P.L. 2021 Chapter 183 requiring all community water systems 

to replace residential and commercial lead and galvanized fresh water service lines in their service area.  

The mandate must be fully satisfied within 10 years of the passage of the law, i.e., by July of 2031.  Under 

the law, the Borough of Manasquan is preliminarily required to identify and inventory all public and 

private water service to line materials within its jurisdiction.  The Borough’s water service line inventory 

is currently available on our website at: https://www.manasquan-nj.gov/watersewer-department.  

Currently, the Borough’s on-line published inventory only identifies each property address as the Borough 

commences the process to identify and confirm the service line’s material.   

IDENTIFICATION OF THE ISSUE 

This below example depicts the typical water service connection from the Water Main to the structure: 

 



A Water Service Line is the portion of pipe that connects the Water Main to the Structure Inlet.  By 

Manasquan Ordinance the property owner owns and is responsible to maintain the Service Line wholly 

from the Corporation Stop to the Water Meter.   PL 2021 Chapter 183 supersedes the Borough’s Ordinance 

to the degree that it places upon the Borough the responsibility to replace lead and galvanized service 

lines.   

A REQUEST FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE  

1) The pipe material of your Water Service is not recorded or identified within the Borough’s records.  

The Borough is seeking your assistance in its effort to fully comply with its statutory mandate.  If 

you know the type of pipe material of your Water Service Line, you are requested to please notify 

the Manasquan Water Department utilizing this online link.   

   

2) If you are unsure of the type of pipe material, we ask that you complete the enclosed 

questionnaire and mail it back to the Borough in the enclosed envelope.  

  

3) If after referring to the questionnaire you remain unsure of the type of your structure’s pipe 

material please email the Borough at the address below and set an appointment to have a 

technician visit to identify the pipe material that enters your residence to connect to the Structure 

Inlet.   

For any other questions regarding this matter, please contact Ryan Travers, Manasquan Water 

Department Supervisor via email or phone. 

Email: rtravers@manasquan-nj.gov 

Phone: (732) 223-0544, ext. 550 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with this important initiative. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Travers 

Water & Sewer Division Supervisor 
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Borough of Manasquan – Water Service Material Identification Survey 

Name:  _____________________________________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________________________ 

Contact Information: __________________________________________ 

Please Identify you water service material type and return to the Borough via mail or email. 

Borough Mailing Address: 201 East Main Street, Manasquan, NJ 08736 

Email Address: rtravers@manasquan-nj.gov 

  Copper Pipe 

 

Galvanized Pipe 

             

Polyethylene (Plastic) Pipe        
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